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Dear Friends,  It is with great enthusiasm and humility that I join this panel in this position.   

I am pleased that the date is set for the transferring of the archives to their new home in District 8.  

 In the coming week, our Area chairperson will join me at the storage facility to sign, seal and deliver the 

contract to ensure that the archives are housed in an appropriate facility.  Before the end of the month, 

the items will be physically moved.  Two strong, helpful members of Al-Anon have agreed to go with me 

to the current unit in Ocala, load it all into a moving truck, and unload it to its new location. 

Communications have been distributed within District 8 to invite participation on the Area Archives 

team so that we can continue the good work done so far to digitize everything. 

There is also a training session in the works so that I can become trained on using AFG Connects and the 

online storage functions. 

In gratitude,  Diane M. 


